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ottawa, August 1st., 1916.

with reference to your letter of the 4th ultimo,

and previous correspondence, I beg to inform you that you may

expend $50.00 for repairs to the roads on the Afton Reserve.

Indian labour should be employed. You should have a close

oversight of the work. A cheque for $50.00 to over the cost

of labour, etc. is being forwarded to you. You should account

for the sxpenditure of the same on labour return forms, a supply

of which was sent you recently with instruction for rendering

With reference to the last paragraph of Department's

letter of the 20th June, I have to inform you that it is not

the intention of the Department to make any repairs to the roads

on the Reatherton reserve this year.

Your obedient servant,

F.W.Lian

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

Seetherton, I.S.

Poor

Copy.verschieden, enderniänge

21 July 1916 - 11 August 1916, (R.G. 10, Volume 5633)

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES DUBLIQUES

CANADA


